
September 14 , 1966 

M r . J . R . W ilson, Chairman 
The Westside A dvisory Committee 
Butler Street Young Men' s Christian Association 
22 Butler Street, N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. W ilson : 

Thank you very much for your kind letter and please 
express my thanks t o the A dvisory C ommittee . 

My job as Mayor is made much easier by groups 
such as yours and it is a great encouragement to 
me to know that I have the support and cooperation 
of Westside YMCA. 

The City is indeed grateful to you for your work in 
. preventing juvenile delinquency and in improvil;lg 

slum. conditions in our neighborhoods. 

IAJr:fy 

Sincerely yours , 

I van Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




